
 
       
                                                                              17 October 2022  
 
To Tracy Flynn, CEO Ayrshire Hospice 
 
 
                                                                
 
 

Residents invited FSWCC to their meeting on 27th September 2022 regarding 
concerns raised about the Ayrshire Hospice Capital Build specifically piling, 
parking, traffic and pedestrian management and the loss of mature trees.  
 
We believe a Consulting Engineer has advised the neighbours to request the 
Hospice Project Team appoint an Independent Engineering Company to 
undertake a Dilapidation Survey on each property in the area that may be at 
risk from piling, a Stakeholder Engagement Plan and Traffic and Pedestrian 
Management Plan are also requested. We support this advice.  

 
 

FSWCC understand the concerns of the residents and trust that the Hospice 
Project Team will take account of these concerns and have the matter 
resolved to the satisfaction of all concerned.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Olena Stewart 
Chairperson  
FSWCC 
 
  
 

FORT, SEAFIELD & WALLACETOUN 
COMMUNITY COUNCIL 



 
 


